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NEWSLETTER October 2010 

WOW we cannot believe how well our little NPO is doing, and it is all thanks to 

wonderful people like YOU.  
 

We are well on track with our goal this year and received some wonderful news last 

week. However, we still have a way to go, so please don’t stop sending this message on 

or encouraging your friends to get involved.  

 

Please read on to find out additional information on the shoeboxes, and also the 

volunteer work. 

 

Small things. Big smiles. ☺☺☺☺ 

 

Tarryn and LauraTarryn and LauraTarryn and LauraTarryn and Laura    
 

Shoeboxes Deadline 

 

 

With regards to the shoeboxes we hope that all is 

proceeding well.  

 

We have had a lot of enquiries as to when the boxes should 

be done, in terms of the timeline we are expecting the 

boxes to be completed and in our capable hands by the 25 

November 2010. However, the week of the 25 – 29 October 

2010 will be a particularly good week to have your boxes 

ready as we will have plenty of free time in this week to 

collect and sort. 

 

This means that we will be able to check them and deliver 

them well in advance! Don't forget you can spend anything 

up to R250, and if you have any questions about what to add 

in the box you can check the website or contact us. 

 

Please let us know if you have not received your tag for a 

child or if you have any questions. 
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EXCITING NEWS 

 

We were very excited last week to find out 

that our sponsorship proposal saw some 

success... 

 

Anglo American has kindly jumped on board 

with our shoebox initiative and are donating 

20 shoeboxes for the East Rand Children’s 

Home. 

 

As you can imagine, this takes quite a load 

off and gave us a big boost to meet our 

goal this year. 

 

So, a BIG thank you! 
 
 

Volunteer Work 

 

We are still working on organizing a big outing to the homes so that we can spend some time with the 

little ones. We will keep you all posted on this. 

 

For any questions or queries, please feel free to contact us: 

Laura Olivier 071 871 9282 

Tarryn Mulvaney 078 301 0887  

Email: smallsteps01@gmail.com  

  

Website: www.small-steps.yolasite.com  

Don’t forget to wrap your 

lid and box separately!! 


